GREENVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL

BUDGET VOTE

Tuesday, May 18, 2010

On Tuesday, May 18, 2010 voting on the proposed 2010-2011 School Budget took place in the Elementary School Cafeteria between the hours of 1:00 and 9:00 p.m. Voting was by voting machines. All official figures and papers in connection with the voting are in the official file (FY2010-80). Board President Wilton Bear, Jr. announced that the polls were open at 1:00 p.m.

The following individuals served as Inspectors of Election: Gloria Caggiano, Michelle Cotter, Lauren Finch, Jonah Coe-Scharff, Kelly Rogers, Zachary Chewins, Kelsey Jardine, Austin Ranieri, Jenna Albers, Zachary Zibura, Krystal Cannon, Stephanie Bouillon, Erin Kammerer, and Kelsey O'Leary

The following individuals served on the Board of Voter Registration: Barbara Soldner, Diane Therrien-Smith, Kathy Gasper, Ronnie Joyce Campbell and George Solder as an alternate.

At 9:00 p.m. Board President Wilton Bear, Jr. announced that the polls were closed. The registers were counted for the number of people voting, and the machines were totaled. District Clerk Jacqueline O'Halloran announced the unofficial results, with the absentee ballots still to be counted. The budget passed.

Twenty-three (23) absentee ballots were opened and those results were added to the machine totals. District Clerk, Jacqueline O'Halloran, announced the results of the vote as follows:

Total number voting: (936 machine ballots and 23 absentee ballots)

Proposed budget 2010-2011: YES: 581 NO: 347

Board of Education: (in order as they appeared on the ballot)

Tina Dombroski Votes: 432

Jason Reinhard Votes: 500 Anne Mitchell Votes: 501

Jason Reinhard and Anne Mitchell will each serve a three-year term from July 1, 2010 to June 30, 2013 as Board of Education members.

Greenville Library: YES: 561 NO: 329

Rensselaerville Library: YES: 467 NO: 413

School District Clerk

D '1 (D 1 CE1 ('

President Board of Education